
Janet Harding 
26 Grosvenor St. 
London ON  N6A 1Y5 
 
 
February 6, 2019 
 
 
Community and Protective Services Committee 
City of London 
300 Dufferin Ave. 
London ON  N6A 4L9 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
It has come to my attention that there is interest in dedicating one of the fire halls to my 
husband, W. Peter Harding. This is unexpected and we, his family, and we are certain that 
he would have considered this to be a great honour. 
 
He began his career at Number 4 Fire Hall and has always expressed great affinity for it. He 
also served at many others during his career at the London Fire Department and would be 
equally honoured by a dedication as your committee deems appropriate. 
 
 
 
Thank You for considering this honour, 
 
 
 
Janet Harding 


